
         Amethyst Class 

             Newsletter          
 

Cycling 

All the children have progressed successfully onto road training this week. The focus for the 

first week has been on road positioning, going around parked vehicles and learning about 

who has right of way on the road. 

Panto 

We have started to rehearse the script as well as the songs this week. If you could continue 

to help the children learn their scripts at home that would be very helpful. 

Maths 

This week we have focused on problem solving with time and distance, whilst keeping up 

with our daily arithmetic practice. 

English 

It has been a busy week of writing: Letters, review of the year and completing of trench 

stories. 

Design and Technology 

The children have been designing an Eco-Friendly theatre. They have been considering how 

they could use recycled materials, green energy and make the building fit into the natural 

environment. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


